

## Federal Communications Commission Washington, D.C. 20554

April 25, 2013

Mr. Bill Weinman Assistant Director, Telecommunications Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 2013 APR 29 AM 9: 22

Dear Mr. Weinman:

Thank you for filing a notification that you plan to submit boundary data for some of the study areas of incumbent local exchange carriers in your state. Here is your password for the Study Area Boundary Data Collection.

Password for the State of Washington: REDACTED

Please submit and certify the data by no later than June 28, 2013 using the FCC's Study Area Boundary Data Collection website which is located at <a href="https://sab.fcc.gov/state/login/">https://sab.fcc.gov/state/login/</a>. You can log into the site by selecting your state from the drop-down menu on the login page and by entering the password provided above.

Additional information on the study area boundary data collection, including instructions and frequently asked questions, can be found at <a href="http://www.fcc.gov/encyclopedia/study-area-boundary-data-collection">http://www.fcc.gov/encyclopedia/study-area-boundary-data-collection</a>. Specific questions about the study area boundary data collection requirements or procedures may be sent to <a href="mailto:StudyAreaBoundaries@fcc.gov">StudyAreaBoundaries@fcc.gov</a>. You can also contact the study area boundary staff, which include John Emmett, Suzanne Mendez, and myself. John Emmett can be reached at (202) 418-0386 or via email at <a href="mailto:John.Emmett@fcc.gov">John.Emmett@fcc.gov</a>; Suzanne Mendez can be reached at (202) 418-0941 or via email at <a href="mailto:Suzanne.Mendez@fcc.gov">Suzanne.Mendez@fcc.gov</a>; and I can be reached at (202) 418-7991 or via email at <a href="mailto:Chelsea.Fallon@fcc.gov">Chelsea.Fallon@fcc.gov</a>.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Fallon Assistant Chief

Industry Analysis and Technology Division

Wireline Competition Bureau

Chelsed Sella